
-----Original Message----- 
From: Patricia H. Laflin [mailto:laflinp@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 2:03 PM 
To: Parks <Parks@Hudson.OH.US> 
Subject: Dog run at Hudson Springs 
To the directors of the Hudson Parks board: 
     I am writing to you to request that you investigate the possibility of using public funds to improve the 
"dog run" at Hudson Springs Park.  Hudson Springs is a wonderful park that is used by many people, 
young and old, on a daily basis.  
     Many of us who own dogs take advantage of walking them around the lake. There is a beautiful area 
that is designated for a dog run but unless it is enclose by a fence, running our animals would be 
extremely dangerous.  It is also adjacent to the turnpike which is an added danger.  If any of you own 
dogs or have frequented an established dog park, you know that the area is always enclosed so that the 
animals can play and run safely. 
     I know the dog owners of Hudson would appreciate this effort.  So much has been done at Hudson 
Springs for recreational purposes and having a safe, enclosed dog run would make the park even better. 
     I appreciate you taking the time to investigate this request. 
     Sincerely, 
       Patricia H. Laflin 
     2593 E Streetsboro Road 
     Hudson, Ohio 44236 
     330 650 9997 
Pat Laflin 
Sent from my iPad 
 

 


